Entertainers

New rules from April 2014

From 6 April 2014, producers engaging entertainment
performance services will not be required to deduct Class 1
NICs contributions from any payments they make to you.
This includes additional use payments such as royalties.
The engager will make payments to the entertainer gross of
tax and NICs and the entertainer must declare these
earnings as part of their normal self-employed Self-
Assessment return.

Please note that this guidance does not apply if you are
an entertainer on an employment contract, and receive
a regular salary from your engager with tax and NICs
deducted at source under the Pay As You Earn (PAYE)
system.

If you engage the services of entertainers

From 6 April 2014, you will not be required to operate
Class 1 NICs for the entertainers you engage. If you are
currently deducting employees’ Class 1 NICs from the
payments you make to your entertainers (including
additional use payments such as royalties), and paying the
respective employers’ Class 1 NICs on these payments,
you should continue to do so up until 5 April 2014. From 6
April 2014 however you should cease to do this.
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Remember to keep your receipts
and keep records of income and
expenditure




